
 

Summer, 2019 
Dear Second Grader, 
 

We hope you are having a great summer! We have been 
busy enjoying the warm weather, going to the beach, reading 
interesting books, and spending time with our families and 
friends.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you when school starts on 
Wednesday, August 28. Second grade is lots of fun. We go tide 
pooling, visit Sturbridge Village, make glue and much more. We 
have lots of great books to share with you too! 
 
See you soon!  
 
Mrs. Janiuk 
Ms. Paterson 
Mrs. Stewart  


